
BEREAVED PARENT’S SUPPORT 

GROUP 
Meets  Monday, Oct 19th  

@7:00pm in the Youth Room. 

Questions—call Liz Houlihan @ 523-9748 

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

PLEASE REMEMBER in your prayers: 

Oghenemarho Mamoh, Joseph Watunu, Kay 

Dowd, Helen Naughton, Bridget Howard, 

Barbara Sauntry, Ijeoma Opara, Dom 

Finocchio, Jamie Gibson, Collette & David 

Swan, June Butler, and the children at 

Seattle Children’s Hospital. 

   Upcoming  “New” Liturgical Training 

Dates:   
 

 “NEW” EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

Tuesday, October 20th @ 7:30pm. 

(must be Confirmed)        

Contact: Catherine Lubatti @clubatti@gmail.com 
 

 

“New” LECTOR TRAINING: 
(** notice date change—Oct 27th) 

 

**Tuesday, October 27th @ 7:30pm 

(must be Confirmed) 

Contact: CJ: cj@stbridgetchurch.org  

 

 

“NEW” ALTAR SERVERS: 

Tuesday, November 3, 10, & 17  

(Must be 4th grade and older 

Required 2 out of 3 sessions!) 

Contact—CJ: cj@stbridgetchurch.org 
——————————————————————————————————- 

Any questions or further information 

Contact: CJ Fesalbon, Liturgy Coordinator, 

cj@stbridgetchurch.org or 523-8730. 

 Monday October 19 3:00-10:00pm   Adoration ( Chapel) 

Tuesday October 20    No Communion Service 

Wednesday October 21 8:15 am   For the Parish 

Thursday October 22 8:15 am   For the Parish 

Friday  October 23 8:15 am   For the Parish 

Saturday October 24 5:00 pm   For the Parish 

Sunday October 25 8:30 am   For the Parish 

  10:30 am   For the Parish 

        THE WEEK AHEAD 

Monday 

3:00-10:00pm—Adoration 

7:00—Bereaved Parents Support Group 

Tuesday  

              6:30pm -   Religious Education    

6:30pm—Faith Formation/ Sacrament Prep  

7:00pm—Retreat Faith Sharing Group     

7:30pm—New Eucharistic Minister Training 

    Wednesday 

5:30 pm - Rosary 

7:00 pm—Choir Practice 

Thursday 

7:00 pm - Choir Practice 

6-8pm—High School Service Night 

 Saturday 

9:00 am—Communion Service 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament           
We have Eucharistic Adoration from                     

3pm-10pm on Mondays.  Please feel          

welcome to come into the chapel for a Holy Hour 

or a few minutes of prayer.                                                                                   

     J udy Curran, 206-999-5399 if questions. 

ASB Scrip will be sold only once per 
month per parish in 2015-2016 so please 
plan ahead. Support our school and pur-
chase scrip cards on these weekend 
dates -Nov. 7/8 and Dec. 5/6 in 2015.   

    St. Gerard—Holy Family Guild             

                                                               Meeting 
 

The St. Gerard-Holy Family Guild will meet Wednes-

day, October 28, 2015 at  St. Bridget Church.  Mass 

will be celebrated in the church at 11:30am followed 

by a sack lunch in the Fireside Room. Dessert and 

beverages will be provided.  All guild members, ac-

tive and inactive are welcome.  Questions—contact 

Connie Duke @ 522-4167. 



           Mark your calendars for the  

                   Assumption-St. Bridget School                        

         Open House events for Pre-K-8th grade:        

        Tuesday, November 17th:  9:30-11am 

        Thursday, January 28th:  9:30-12pm 

Tours and grade-specific information sessions 

begin at 9:30am.  All are welcome! For more 

information, visit www.asbschool.org or email our 

Director of Admissions Kathryn Almy at 

admissions@asbschool.org.                                                     

 

 

        YOUTH EVENTS HAVE BEGUN! 
        

Upcoming events for junior high (6-8 grade 

and high school (9-12 grade) 
 

High school service night;  October 22 (6-8pm) 
 
 

Junior high service night:  October 29  (6-8pm)  
 

Youth and Family Mass:  November 1 @ 6:00 pm  
 

Junior High Youth Night:  November 5 (6-8pm)  

    

Service night participants should bring a 
pantry donation item for youth service bak-
ing projects. 
 

See the youth board in the hall for more de-
tails, dates and info. 
 

Questions? contact Janice Duffell at : 
janice.stbridgetym@gmail.com 

                  PARISH FAITH FORMATION 

 

Contact Tyra Elliott to REGISTER  for all classes 

at  523-9760 or  e-mail tyra@stbridgetchurch.org 

 

       CHILDREN’S SACRAMENTAL  

                  PREPARATION:   
 

    FIRST RECONCILIATION/EUCHARIST 
Text books available for pick up any time in the Par-

ish office between 8:30am and 4pm. Registration/

textbook fee $45 covers material for both sacramental 

preparations. 

 

Sacramental preparation for children over the age 

of 9 and past 2nd grade:   

October class dates: 20th and 27th always on Tuesday 

nights from 5:00 to 6:00pm 

 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION CLASSES: 
 

ADULT CONFIRMATION, RCIA, PROFESSION of 

FAITH  and discernment for an ANNULMENT—call 

Tyra for class information and start dates or process. 

 

BAPTISMS:  
Next  Parent preparation class:  Saturday, October 

24, 2 to 4pm.  Registration required. 

 

RETREAT FAITH SHARING GROUP: 
Retreat alumni meet once a month on a Tuesday 

night, (date always published in the bulletin) to con-

tinue their faith journey together as women of St. 

Bridget Parish. 

All alumni are invited to attend to pray together, share 

faith experiences and expand their understanding of 

our faith.  Periodically, the group participates in a 

group book study.  The next book study title is True 

Devotion to Mary.  Mother Church has dedicated the 

month of October to the Rosary and the Blessed 

Mother since the Papacy of Pope Leo XIII.   
 

 Don’t forget to: SAVE THESE DATES for: 

 

Pope Francis and the Year of Mercy:  Advent pro-

gram beginning Monday, November 30th at 6:30pm. 
  
 

ST.  BRIDGET WOMEN’S RETREAT:                           

April 15, 16 & 17 at Dumas Bay Retreat Center in 

Federal Way, registration material available in Janu-

ary, 2016. 

       JOIN US SUNDAY MORNINGS FOR  

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD    

                       Children grades K-5 are welcome and 

encouraged to come to the children’s liturgy at 

every Sunday10:30 Mass.  Children are called 

forth by Father Okumu at the beginning of 

Mass.  We gather in our classroom where we 

hear the readings, gospel and psalm for the 

weekend.  Age appropriate discussions and ac-

tivities help make the scripture come alive in 

real-world ways elementary students can re-

late to.  Children return to their families dur-

ing the preparation of the gifts and remain 

with their families through the liturgy of the 

Eucharist.  All elementary-aged children are 

welcome, no registration needed. 


